
 
 

No. 89 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

Mr Yan to the Minister for Health: 
 

Health – Executive Governance Workshop 
 

Background: 

Your response to a previous Written Question shows that a $7,500 consultancy 

was awarded to Pieter Walker Consultancy Pty Ltd for a NT Health Executive 

Governance workshop facilitation and outcomes workshop. 

 

Questions: 

1. Please advise why this tender was not released publically. 

2. Why was the awarded tender not published on the Tenders online web 

page? 

3. If the awarded tender was published publically somewhere else, please 

provide the details. 

4. Was a cost benefit analysis carried out on this consultancy? 

5. What were the outcomes and recommendations from the workshop? 

6. How many Department of Health Executive staff participated in the 

workshop? 


